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The potential for the Town of Lakeview to benefit from technology since there are major shortcomings 

and shortages of human capital. Lakeview faces many challenges and changes as we look into the future 

and see many promises, especially in transportation.  We have grappled with the how to improve 

roadway safety with limited resources.  Automated speed enforcement is a technology that allows us to 

monitor and enforce driving laws with limited resources. Passage of this bill will allow the Town of 

Lakeview greater ability to improve safety on the two U.S. Highways that intersect through Lakeview 

where excessive speed creates danger to our rural community. This bill will help us accomplish better 

safety and better connection to our metropolitan areas.  Please pass HB2095. Thank you for your time. 


